Meeting: Antrim Conservation Commission, June 27, 2012 at 530 pm at the Antrim Town Hall.

Attendees:  Peter Beblowski, chairman 2013, Linda Bryer 2015, Keith Wolsiefer 2014, Ron Cheetham

2014

Absent: Rod Zwirner At-Large
Agenda:
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The April meeting notes were amended and accepted.

Jon Manley (Bennington Con Com) was contacted and he and Joe McGregor led a hike on June 16
to the Well field and talked about the possibility of establishing a trail on the property. The
property is Bennington Tax Map 17, Lot 25. It is land that contains the Town of Antrim Municipal
Well. Jon explained that the property is immediately adjacent to the Bennington well property
down below the Balch Farm Road cul-du-sac. Linda B, Ron C & Peter went on the hike. Unable to
attend were Brian Beihl. Peter to discuss further about possible scout participation in trail building
and discuss with Melissa Lombard (new Water & Sewer Commissioner), Rod Z to contact Eric
Tenney about potential project.

Jeff Littleton http://moosewoodecological.com provided a multi-phase response to our RFP for a
Natural Resource Inventory (NRI —ecological assessment) of the Campbell Pond properties. After
much discussion it was decided that an initial phase would be undertaken. Peter to contact Jeff and
request a contract. The feeling of the members present were they did not want to move to Phase 2
or 3 if public access to the property was not formalized by the Selectmen (Town) with the Lauber’s.

Campbell Pond access agreement is still in Selectmen’s court.
Audubon’s Phil Brown contacted Peter B regarding a spur trail from Goodhue Hill to Brimstone
Corner Road. Rod to contact Jay Cox for formal permission to cross property. Peter B will wait to
hear from Rod on this.
It was discussed and additional follow up questions regarding Antrim Wind Energy (AWE) prefile
testimony would not be asked.

Harris Center http://www harriscenter.org/Programs/programs.htm

Monadnock Conservancy: hitp://www.monadnockconservancy.org/index.html

Wetland Permits: Conklin Permit 2012-01433.

Hike: Rod to function as liaison with the Ree Dept and their hike series Back Roads & Cellar
Holes 2012.
Paddle & Bar-B-Que at Pierce Lake: TBD.

Next Meeting: Tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, August 22, 2012 at 530 pm in the Town Hall.



